
Third Northern Mariana Islands Constitutional Convention 
Second Flwr, Joeten Dandan Center 
Caller Box 10007, Saipan, MP 96950 

Tel. No.: (670) 235-0843 Fax No.: (670) 2354842 

The Honorable Froilan C. Tenorio 
Governor of the Northern Mariana Islands 
Caller Box 10007 
Saipan, MP 96950 

Dear Mr. Governor: 

I am writing at the request of the Committee on Executive Branch and ]Local 
Government regarding the Committee's public hearings scheduled for the Senate 
Chamber on Tuesday, June 27,1995, h m  9:00 a.m. to 11:30 am.  The 
Committee will be hearing testimony on various provisions of Article 111 of the 
Constitution (Executive Branch). 

The Committee is especially interested in soliciting views regarding the 
constitutional offices for Carolinian Affairs, Indigenous Affairs and Women's 
Affairs; the processing of the Commonwealth's budget; whether the Attorney 
General should be an elected office; coordination between the offices of the 
Attorney General and the Public Auditor, and the Governor's reorganization 
authority. I am sure that there are 0ther.issue-s that you or your representativei 

' would like to bring to the attention of the Committee with respect to Article III 
and these public hearings provide an excellent opportunity for you to do so. 

I would like to invite you to designate one or more representatives from your 
Administration to testify at these hearings. Please let me know if this can be 
arranged. For further information about the hearings, please feel free to call 
Delegate Felix R. Nogis, Chair of the Committee at 664-5377 or 5378, or its legal 
counsel (Messrs. Willens and Dela Cruz) at 322-2266 or 322-0843. 

Sincerely. 

. H E R ~ A N  T. GUERRERO 
President 


